
February 10, 1928.

le&r Sir$-

I hare the honour to acknowledge the receipt of 
your very Interesting letter of January 11th.

e would bo very glad to have a copy of the 
Pall Bible In the Ltbrazy of this University. It ehould 
be valuable as a reference book to students engaged In 
the study of religion and to those looking Into oriental 
problems.

I am afraid that I do not know of any Individuals 
In the province who would be sufficiently Interested to warrant 
me In asking you to send them copies of the work. You are 
of course aware that there are three other Universities 
In ;uebee* the University of Montreal, lion real, the University 
of Bishop’s College, Lonnoxville, and Laval U iverslty, uebec Ci 1 
Any of these institutions would, I nm sure, be glad to add the 
Pali Scriptures to their Libraries.

Y ,urs faithfully,

•J.M. atson-Armstrong, sq.,
Royal Siamese Consulate, Vancouver.

Principal.


